
CORRESPONDENCE
fact, unknown to the reviewer, that these paragraphs were inserted (for a reason
which I do not propose to dwell upon) only after the whole book, including the
preface, had been written, I do not see that Dr. Heinemann is justified in suggesting
that, because such passages occur in the preface, they constitute a pre-judgment and
determine the character of the book. Dr. Heinemann entirely neglects the sympa-
thetic treatment otherwise accorded to Nietzsche, attention to which was drawn
by most other reviewers.

Yours faithfully,
F. C. COPLESTON, S.J., M.A.

HEYTHROP COLLEGE, CHIPPING NORTON, OXON.

To THE EDITOR OF Philosophy

L. S. STEBBING MEMORIAL FUND
SIR,

It is believed that many colleagues, pupils and other friends of the late
Professor L. Susan Stebbing will concur in the desire that some permanent memorial
should be instituted to her life and work. The suggestion is made that to this end
funds be secured to endow a scholarship for postgraduate study in Philosophy. It is
not proposed at the outset to define the conditions or possible places of tenure of
such scholarship, but to draw up later a scheme for its administration.

Professor Stebbing cared deeply both for the advancement of philosophical studies
and for the encouragement and aid of students. It is thought that the form of memo-
rial put forward is one that she herself would have approved, and that it will be
supported by all who admired her personality and her work in whatever field.

Contributions (the envelope marked "Stebbing Memorial Fund") should be sent
to the Hon. Secretary-Treasurer of the Fund, Professor Dorothy Taxrant, Bedford
College, Regent's Park, London, N.W.i.

Yours faithfully,
C. D. BROAD
G. JEBB
C. A. MACE
JOHN MACMURRAY
GEORGE E. MOORE
H. H. PRICE
HELEN M. WODEHOUSE.
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